MINUTES
Meeting 24th February 2011
Present – Peter Warwick (Pres.), Greg Wark (Sec.), Carolynne Wark (Reg.), Tom List, Dorothy Warwick, Ian Warwick, Hamid Frangie, Frank Skiller, Luke McFadden, Philip Rafter, Sam Tuzcuoaglu, Darren McGuire
1. Welcome, apologies & Introductions 

· Meeting was opened by the President, Peter Warwick.
· Apologies were received from Matt Hardy, Harry Simidis, Siran and Ronnie Galeb, Glen Watkins, Steve Thomson

2. Teams entered/NSWCFA/GDSFA

· the following sides have been entered 

· NSWCFA  - U6, 7, 8, 2 x 9, 2 x 11, RCN

· GDSFA  - U12, 13, 15

Discussion followed regarding U8, 11 and 15s teams.  Decision made to stay with single under 8 team.  Decision made to alter 2 x U11 to make 1 x U10 and 1 x U11.  U15 team is problematic.  8 registered, must have 10 by 27th Feb to enter side.

3. Club policy re: game time

- The club has a strict policy that playing time for players must be fair.  Every player has the right to have adequate playing time, to have the opportunity to start matches, play full matches on some days and to be substituted on some days.

4. new regos needed

- still require registrations for under 10s and 15s.  Other teams pretty well full.

5. Roles and responsibilities
-    managers

· Coaches

Discussed as per outline on the website.

6
Working with children

All coaches, managers, committee members must sign.  Those present signed

7
Non registered children at training


No child not registered with the club may train at training sessions.  Please be strict on this, as insurance covers registered players only.

8.
Training times


Coaches nominated preferred training times.  Some teams have started training and most others will start this week.   Granville Park booked from April when lights will be available.

9.
Issuing team lists


Team lists were issued

8.
Fundraising in 2011


No fundraising coordinator was elected at the AGM.  At the AGM it was decided that a lapathon would be run in May and raffles at occasional times throughout the year.

10
Training of referees and coaches (Club Coach role)


Referees courses are being run by the Association (NSWCFA) 8th and 15th March lectures and 22nd and 29th March at the Association offices 3/9 Chester Hill Road, Chester Hill.  7pm start.


Club Coach – Tom List is available to all coaches, new or experienced.  Technical advice, drills, practical assistance, co coaching sessions – whatever, just ask.

11
Trial Games


2 weeks of trial matches are being organised.  19th and 26th March.  Matches will be at Merrylands HS with Newington Gunners hsting on the 19th and McCredie on the 26th.  Matches against Newington, OLQP, Wentworthville and St Ives have been organised.

12.
 newsletters


A reminder for all managers to complete newsletter items by 6pm Saturday and to ensure newsletters are collected on Wednesday nights from Greg.  For teams training on Tuesdays newsletters will need to be downloaded from the web.



Ariel font 11 spellchecked and you would be Greg and Wil’s best friends!

13.       website


A reminder too for all managers to check the website and emails regularly – especially Friday evenings and to acknowledge receipt of messages.

14
Issuing of equipment


Equipment was issued to coaches.  10 balls, 8 cones, jerseys to cover all players and substitutes.

Greg Wark

Secretary

